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PUC Makes Appointment to Telecommunications Relay Service Advisory Board


HARRISBURG – The Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (PUC) today appointed a Philadelphia resident to its Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) Advisory Board, which reviews the success of the telecommunications relay service in Pennsylvania and identifies additional improvements which may be necessary to implement for the continued success of the program

Lawrence J. Brick was appointed to a two-year term from Dec. 16, 2004 through Dec. 31, 2006.  He represents the Pennsylvania Society for the Advancement of the Deaf (PSAD) and is called upon to provide support and advocacy for deaf individuals when needed. 


The May 29, 1990 Order also provided for the establishment of the TRS Advisory Board. The TRS Board is comprised of representatives from the following: AT&T, Pennsylvania Telephone Association, PUC, the Office of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing, and from the community of persons who are deaf or hard of hearing and persons with language and speech disorders. The TRS Board meets quarterly in Harrisburg, and functions as a user group providing guidance in such areas as problem solving and future enhancements. The term of a TRS Board membership is two years.

 
The Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission ensures safe, reliable and reasonably priced electric, natural gas, water, telephone and transportation service for Pennsylvania consumers, by regulating public utilities and by serving as stewards of competition.

For recent news releases, or more information about the PUC, visit our internet homepage at www.puc.state.pa.us. 
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